
MEMO  
 
FROM:   Patty Dale, Senior Associate Registrar 
 
DATE:   June 3, 2015 
 
SUBJECT: Discontinuation of BA in Appalachian Studies 
 
The College of Arts and Sciences received approval at the February 4, 2015 AP&P meeting for a change 
for the Center for Appalachian Studies to discontinue the Bachelor of Arts in Appalachian Studies 
(600A/05.0199). The discontinuation of the BA in Appalachian Studies was approved by the UNC Board 
of Governors on May 22, 2015. 
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